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Zilgme, Katie (DPU)

From: Aaron Culig <aaron@nextgrid.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 8:00 PM
To: Zilgme, Katie (DPU)
Subject: Fwd: D.P.U. 20-75, Hearing Officer Memorandum
Attachments: D.P.U. 20-75 HO_Memo_On_EDC_Responses_2.24.22.pdf

 

Katie, 
 
In reading this most recent filing, it appears as though the DPU has no regard for holding the 
utilities responsible for the rules they implement and enforce. We as an industry have now been 
waiting for group studies to finish for well over three years, with delay after delay with little empirical 
evidence as to why.   
 
This filing seems to acknowledge this and then just move on. Do you see it another way?  
 
NextGrid Inc 
720.217.5939 
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